
 

 

 

NOTICE TO RESIDENTS – TREE IN INNER GREEN  

This notice is to advise that a large low-lying branch need to be removed from one of the trees in the Inner Green, under 

the umbrella of Health and Safety. I can also confirm that I have brought this to the attention of the Tree Surgeons at 

Wandsworth Borough Council and requested they attend and Make Safe this tree. We have placed cones by the tree on 

the Inner Green to identify the tree as a hazard and until such time this large low-lying branch has been removed (please 

see following photos which were taken this morning, 14th July 2023).  

                  

For and on behalf of Goulden House Co-Operative Ltd 

Annie Gleeson MSc 

Estate Manager 

 


